ADDS continues to have a link to a Stakeholder Survey on our website (www.audraindds.org).  We want to share that as of 11/30/2020 there were 11 respondents which is 11 less than last year.  There was only one negative response to questions regarding accessibility to facilities, maintenance of facilities as well as image of ADDS – the other responses were either positive or neutral. Some comments include lack of knowledge of ADDS and more community recognition and involvement needed; while other comments indicated a strong presence at county needs assessment meetings.  100% of the respondents indicated that they would recommend others to ADDS for services. 
     ADDS continues to make efforts to be more visible in the community by this newsletter, our website, volunteer efforts in the community, being represented on boards and community networking. 2020 and Covid-19 restrictions made some of the 2020 plans difficult – i.e. volunteer plans.  The survey link remains on the website so ADDS would appreciate any additional thoughts and feedback!


